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         Monday 12th June 
 
 
Year 6 Residential to Plas Gwynant 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
This letter is to invite you to an information meeting about our upcoming residential trip to 
Plas Gwynant. The meeting will take place on Tuesday 20th June in 6L at 3:30pm. The 
Year 6 staff will invite you in via the Year 6 door after dismissal and will share with you 
their experiences from the trip last year, as well as all of the key information relevant to the 
trip.  
 
During the meeting, we will also speak to a member of staff from the centre via Teams who 
will give an overview of the site and facilities etc. You will also have the opportunity to ask 
any questions you may have about the trip at the end.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Year 6 Team  
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